
 

 
Via Electronic Upload 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips  
Secretary to the Commission New York State  
Public Service Commission  
Agency Building 3 Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
October 8, 2025 
 
 

Re: Matter No. 25-01943 – Petition of Flora Enterprises, Inc. for Review of Retail Access 
Determination  
 
 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips:  
 
Enclosed please find a letter from Global Energy, LLC. in the above referenced matter. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
John Kim  
President 
Phone: (718) 303-9630 
Fax: (718) 408-4923 
jkim@globalenergyllc.net 
www.globalenergyllc.net  
214 Saint Paul Street Ste. #1 
Westfield, NJ 07090 


